
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR PROPOSED 2020/2021 BUDGET 
FANNIN COUNTY COMMISSIONERS COURT 

 
Notice is hereby given that on September 22, 2020 at 8:45 a.m. in the Bonham City Council 
Chambers at Bonham City Hall, 514 Chestnut Street, Bonham, Fannin County, Texas; the Fannin 
County Commissioners’ Court of Fannin County will conduct a public hearing for the purpose of 
discussion regarding the 2020-2021 Proposed Fannin County Budget per Texas LGC 111.007.  A 
copy of the 2020-2021 Proposed Budget is available on the County website: www.co.fannin.tx.us 
or at the County Auditor’s Office (200 E 1st St in Bonham, TX).  A vote to adopt the budget will 
immediately follow the Public Hearing. 

This proposed budget will raise more revenue from property taxes than last year’s budget by an 
amount of $849,051 which is a 6.71 % increase from last year’s budget. The property tax revenue 
to be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year is $394,000. 

All interested citizens of the County are invited to attend and participate in the public hearing. 
Additional information may be obtained at the Fannin County Judge’s Office located at 514 
Chestnut Street, Bonham, TX 75418 or by contacting the Administrative Assistant to the Fannin 
County Judge, at 903-583-7455.  

 

 

http://www.co.fannin.tx.us/

